
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS  

Division of Human Resources Memorandum 

 
 

 

TO: Randy Liepa, Ph.D 

 Superintendent 

  

FROM: Cynthia E. DeMan  

 Director of Personnel 

  

DATE: September 3, 2014 

   

SUBJECT: Changes to Policy  

 

 

I am requesting that three Board Policies be placed on the agenda for the Committee of Whole, Monday, 

September 8, 2014 for review: 

 

The policies are as follows: 

  

 GBD – Professional Personnel – Appointment 

 GBK – Personnel – Tobacco Free Schools 

 IDF – Instructional Program – Interscholastic Activities 

   

The changes are necessary for clarification. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc:  Board of Education 

        Cabinet 

  

 


